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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

 

      10A                       10B              10C                         10D              10E                             10F 

  

 

 

 

 

   Head of Year Award        Head Teacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Jordan 

 

 

Lentiana 

 

 

Leyla 

 

 

Nehir 

 

 

Rosie 

 

 

Truska 

Cienna  

10A 

Humphrey 

10A 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This has been another fun, action packed half term for year 10. I would like to start by congratulating all 

of the year 10 geographers for their conduct and work ethic on their field trip to Epping Forest. Mr White 

told me that the second group was not very lucky with the weather but carried on regardless! 

The year 10 dancers have been extremely busy this half term with the Movie Night Dance Show last night 

and the Move It workshop. Their commitment to their progress is commendable. 

Ms Mullan (Deputy Headteacher) and Mrs Baterip (Careers Advisor) have been working closely this term 

with form tutors in preparation for their Work Experience starting 13 to 17 May 2024. All information can 

be found here: https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/year-10/year-10-careers-work-experience. Please get 

in touch if you have any concerns about this process. 

Wishing everyone a very well earned half term break and Happy Easter / Ramadan Mubarak to all. 

Ms S Thomas  

(Head of Year 10/ Assistant Headteacher) 

https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/year-10/year-10-careers-work-experience
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 11s time at FBS is very quickly coming to an end and although they are ramping up to the GCSEs, we 

are beginning to experience some last times. 

This week, we shared our final celebration assembly together and were reminded of all the online          

assemblies that we had to endure throughout lock down when the students were in year 7. 

I have worked out that year 11 have got 21 school days left before starting their exams and I am             

determined to make them great!  

Over the Easter holidays, please support your child to revise by ensuring they have a quite space to work 

and encourage them to talk to you about each subject. 

They must also make time to rest, relax and enjoy their days off before they enter a high pressure point in 

their lives. 

Keep encouraging, be supportive and help your child to be the best versions of themselves. 

Ms C Morgan 

Head of Year 11 
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Dates to Remember 

15April    First day of Summer Term 1  

3 May   Staff Development Day  

6 May    May Day Bank Holiday  

7 May   Parent/Staff Book Club (LRC)  

13 May    Year 10 work experience week 

27 May    Half Term  

Please click on the link for term dates: link 

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website:  Friern Barnet School -  

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website: Support for Mental Health and Wellbeing - 

Friern Barnet School -  

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information:  link 

Follow FBS on Twitter and Instagram                 

From Student Services 

Absence 

Please report your child’s absence each day by 8.45am, clearly stating their name, form class and reason for    

absence.  

You can either call 020 8368 2777 and press Option 1 ‘To report your child absent’ or email:  

attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk 

For medical or other appointments during the school day, notification is required in advance.                             

Routine appointments/check-ups should be made out of school hours wherever possible.  

Non-medical absences 

Permission for all non-medical absences must be authorised by Mr Robinson, Assistant Head Teacher. Please fill 

in a leave of absence form and email it, in advance, to school@friern.barnet.sch.uk APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-

LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf (friern.barnet.sch.uk)  

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/term-dates/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf

